
The following correspondence was received from Groton Utilities regarding high water 
usage at 1026 Long Cove Road (Mark Lopez); 
 
History: 
  
June – Usage 11,000 gallons – Did recheck read and called customer about high 
usage, left voicemail to call me back, no return call. 
July – Usage 83,650 gallons – Did recheck read and called customer about high usage, 
Customer stated probably a running toilet again. 

 Recheck was only 100 gallons for 5 days, whatever was leaking stopped. 
  
The transmitter on this meter is not able to be data logged, I will request that the 
transmitter be replaced. 
 
 


